
Dear customers, 

We would like to inform you that a new version of the BORIKA plugin for 

WordPress/WooCommerce has been developed. The version will be available for 

download from the platform store as of 20.01.2025 and can currently be downloaded from 

here. 

Several mandatory steps will be required for installation and setup of the new Version 2. 

You can find the brief instructions for upgrading the plugin version here (BG/EN). 

You will need to make sure that the auto-update option is disabled (if enabled) prior 

to 20.01.2025 (in case you have not migrated to the new version by then) to avoid 

service interruption. 

The main change relates to the submission of payer data in the M_INFO field, in line with 

the requirements of card organisations. Other functionalities have also been added to 

facilitate the integration process. 

Please note that you need to upgrade to the new version by 24.02.2025 at the latest, 

as support for version 1 will be discontinued after this date. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, you can contact us by email at: 

3Dsupport@UniCreditGroup.BG 

https://www.borica.bg/en/products-and-services/obslujvane-na-terminali-v-shemata-3d-secure
https://unicreditbulbank.bg/doc/1735903041/20234/
https://unicreditbulbank.bg/doc/1735903041/20233/
mailto:3Dsupport@UniCreditGroup.BG

